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File No: 2649.38.001

January 6, 2012

Keith Barnack, Remedial PM
United States Air Force

611 Air Support Group
Environmental Restoration Section
10471 20th Street Ste 302

JBER, AK 99506-2200

Re: Eareckson Air Station Leaking Underground Storage Tank 522-2
ADEC Tank #75 Site Closure

Dear Mr. Barnack:

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) Federal Facilities
Oversight group is concerned about a large number of Leaking Underground Storage
Tanks (LUST) sites that are located at Eareckson Air Station. Tank 522-2 was a
20,000 gallon diesel storage tank that contained the duel supply for heating at
Building 522.

ADEC has reviewed the available information regarding Tank 522-2 (ADEC Tank #75)
and its removal in July 1997. Based on the sampling and analysis performed in 1997
and again in 1999, the maximum concentration of DRO was 706 mg/kg in 1999.
However, this concentration was observed adjacent to the building where the pipeline
was removed and a small amount of fuel was released from the pipe during its
removal. No other release was associated with the tank or its pipeline during its
operation. The extent of the impacted soil is small and has been delineated
horizontally and vertically. This site will be closed on the ADEC Contaminated Sites
database.

The State appreciates your continued coordination on this and other projects at
Eareckson Air Station. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
me at (907) 269-3077 or jonathan.schick@alaska.gov.
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/" Jonathan Schick
Environmental Program Specialist
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